
July 

Tues 4th—Music Performance (2:00pm) 

Wed 5th—Year 1 Trip to Broadstairs 

Thurs 6th— Secondary School Transition 

day 

Thurs 6th—Transition 2 with new teachers 

Mon 10th—Year 6 performance (6:00pm) 

Tues 11th—Transition 3 with new teachers  

Tues 11th—Year 6 Leavers Disco (5:30pm) 

Wed 12th—Parent Consultation Drop ins 

Thurs 13th—Year R Hearing Screening 

Tues  18th—Year 6 Leavers  

Assembly (9:00am) 

Tues 18th—Last day of term 6 

 

Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Fantastic attendance this week with all classes achieving 

high percentages however the class with the highest 

attendance for this week was Dover class with 98.6% 

Amazing effort!! 

 Safety Notice 

It has been brought to our attention that some children 

may have been walking to and from school without an 

adult.  

We would like to remind you that all children, other 

than those children in Year 6 who have completed walk-

ing home consent, must be accompanied by an adult for 

both the drop off/pick up. 

Transition Days  

The children all had a lovely time during their transition 

day this week, getting to know their new teacher and 

class surroundings.  

We have another 2 transition sessions planned before 

we break up for the holidays to help ease the transitions 

as much as possible.  

Eco Update 

As the weather is getting hotter, 

the Eco-defenders ask that you 

please remember our Eco Pledge 

and avoid  single-use plastic bottles 

and remember to bring water in a 

reusable drink bottle.  



Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Kingswood Residential Trip 
Year 6 have had an amazing time at Kingswood this week where they have enjoyed lots of activities and 

made some lovely memories.  Staff were so impressed with the class’s impeccable behaviour—well 
done for representing our school so well! 

 

Safeguarding Information 
Did you know, we have a page dedicated to safeguarding on our school website? Here you will find 
information on who the school's Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) are, what to do if you have a 

concern, our Trust policy for safeguarding, national guidance as well as links to useful resources. 

 

This can be found at Safeguarding and Online Safety under the 'Information for Parents' tab. 

https://www.stmartins.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding+and+Online+Safety&pid=21

